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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILY PLAN 

October 5, 2021 

Via email  

RE: Notice of Intent to Adopt a Groundwater Sustainability Plan – Sutter Subbasin 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On behalf of the Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (GSAs) comprising the Sutter Groundwater Subbasin (as 
listed below), pursuant to California Water Code Section 10728.4, the Sutter County Groundwater Sustainability 
Agency (Sutter County GSA) hereby provides notice to the legislative body of any City, County, or Public 
Utilities Commission-regulated company within the geographic area covered by the pending Sutter 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) that it intends to adopt the GSP for the Sutter Groundwater Subbasin 
(Basin No. 5-021.62). A map of the GSP area is included herein. 

Interested parties may provide comments on the Public Draft GSP during the scheduled public comment period, 
October 1 through November 12, 2021. Information regarding the Draft GSP has been posted on the Subbasin 
website at www.suttersubbasin.org.  In accordance with California Water Code Section 10728.4, the Sutter 
Subbasin GSAs will review and consider comments on the GSP from any city or county who receives this 
notification and will provide consultation upon request. Requests for consultation, however, much be received 
within 30 days from receipt of this notification. Interested parties wishing to provide comments on the GSP or 
requesting consultation are encouraged to do so electronically at the following site:   
www.suttersubbasin.org/contact-us.html. 

The Sutter GSP will be adopted individually by each Subbasin GSA. Adopting meetings will be held between 
December 1, 2021 and January 30, 2022.  The dates for adopting meetings will vary by GSA; for information on 
individual GSA adoption dates, please refer to the Sutter Subbasin website. 

The Sutter GSAs look forward to adopting the GSP in the Sutter Subbasin. Should you have any questions 
about this notice, please feel free to contact me by email at GRivera@co.sutter.ca.us or by phone at 
530.822.7400, Ext. 305.  

Sincerely, 

Guadalupe Rivera, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Sutter Subbasin Plan Administrator 

Sutter Subbasin GSAs: 

• Sutter County
• Butte Water District

• City of Live Oak
• Sutter Extension Water District
• Sutter Community Services

District
• City of Yuba City
• Reclamation District 70
• Reclamation District 1660
• Reclamation District 1500
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